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Public spaces should remain that and not be given to Sooners whi simply show up for 

free. 

Of course no one desires others to be without a home or safe place to "rest." The 

places to rest should not be those belonging to us all. Depriving us of use of those 

areas. Making needle sticks an ever present danger for those who would walk there. 

Increasing sanitation, security, and labor costs of municipalities.  

As we told to always provide an alternative, how about opening the yard space of the 

Governor's mansion, the capital lawns and entry ways, as well as the yard space of 

all those pomoting this bill?  Sound absurd? It is no more ridiculous than allowing 

premium space in our towns to become camp-sites.  


